
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives European legislative, judicial, academic delegation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met a European delegation holding

academic and legislative figures working in the judicial field on 20/5/2023, and discussed the

Iraqi political and social landscape developments. 

His Eminence stressed returning the displaced to their homes and addressing the aftermath of

displacement  and  terrorism  crimes,  as  well  as  emphasizing  the  importance  of  supporting

Christians as a qualitative addition to Iraqi society.

H.E.  also  indicated  the  importance  of  managing  diversity  in  Iraq  by  transitioning  from

acknowledging to managing diversity and using it as a bridge of love between Iraq and the

people of the region and the world.


